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Tomgrlieme, kupaae nad lnsgurs

June, 2022
Dear Fifth Grade Parents:

On Friday, June 17, we will have our tenth annual Clap Out for our departing fifth graders. This is
a celebration of your child’s accomplishments over the past two years at Holland Brook.

The Clap Out will begin at 1:15 p.m. with our fifth graders walking through the fourth-grade
hallway to be “clapped out” by students and teachers. They will then enter the gym, so please
arrive early or you will miss their entrance. During the ceremony, each child will be called up to
receive a certificate of accomplishment from their teacher. | anticipate the ceremony taking
approximately 40 minutes.

If you intend on taking your child home after the ceremony, please complete the form below
and return by Monday, June 13.

Thank you for your support this year. | look forward to seeing you there.
Sincerely,

Paul Nigro

| plan to take my child home after the Clap Out Ceremony on June 17, 2022.

Student
Name:

Homeroom
Teacher:

Parent
Name:

Parent
Signature:




